
Newsletter  
Thursday 30 March 2023 

Dear Whānau


A few updates -


Easter Raffle tickets are due to be returned please get these 
in as soon as possible.








Thursday 6 April
Rooms 10, 11 & 12
9.00am - 10.30am 

Whānau welcome!
Bike/Scooter/Skateboard

Don’t forget your helmets!



Clothing Bins
We have two bins at school one outside Room 3 and 

another outside Room 13.
These are often full - items will be returned to children 

if they are named.  
Please name uniform!

Amongst all the clothing today here were 35 pairs of 
underpants and 

30 spare socks found today!  
                          

Dear Parents/Guardians,
 
We will be having our 

‘Wheels Day’ on

 Wednesday 5th April. 
 
Children are encouraged to bring 
their bikes, scooters and skateboards to school.
 
There will be an opportunity for children to ride their wheels around at 
lunchtime on the bike track. Fun obstacle courses will also
be available for riders.

The children may store their wheels in front of their classrooms during the 
day. 

So, please encourage your tamariki to bring their wheels and safety 
helmets to school on Wednesday, 5th April! 
 
Regards,
TravelWise team



Catering Assistant School Lunches

Location: (Henderson North School)

Further job description/responsibilities to be discussed 
during the interview process).

11am - 2pm  Monday to Friday  school terms only.  

Contact Shawn 021 660 602 or 
info@hebrewcafeandcatering.co.nz


Bosley on duty today!

mailto:info@hebrewcafeandcatering.co.nz

